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As we approach the end of the third grading period of the school year 
(March 13) we are seeing more and more children progressing in their 
reading and math skills.  As we see students working diligently to move 
to the next level in reading we know that these efforts are producing  
increased student achievement and subsequent success in future 
grade levels.   

Willard Kindergarten Registration will take 
place on Thursday, March 5th from 2-6 pm at 
Willard. Children who will be 5 years old by Sept. 
30th are eligible for Kindergarten in the 2020-
2021 school year. Please bring your child’s birth 
certificate, social security card, shot records, 
proof of residency, and any custody papers (if applicable).  

If you are interested in having your 3 or 4 year old attend one of 
our WCS Five Star PRESCHOOLS, please call the Board of         
Education at 330-841-2321 for further information.  

Our next Kindergarten Family Day will be on Wednesday, March 18 
at 10:00 am, we look forward to seeing all of our Kindergarten    
families! 

 

Michelle Chiaro 

Pk-2 Principal 

 

The Willard Raider pantry is 

available to all students who 

are in need of assistance.   

Thank you to Second  Harvest 

Food Bank and The United 

Way for keeping the pantry well 

stocked.  We would also like  to thank 

those individuals who have donated  

monetarily, food and toiletries items to 

the pantry this year.  Your generosity is 

appreciated! 

Yearbooks 

The 2019-2020 yearbooks are on sale now.  If you would like to purchase one, the cost 

is $16.00. Please send money in an envelope with your child's name on it and what 

class and grade they are in.  Cash, checks, and money orders are accepted.  Please 

make checks payable to Herff Jones.   

Books will be delivered in the month of May.  If you have any questions, please call 

Mrs. Feeney at 330-675-8700.   

March 5—Kindergarten              

Registration 2:00 pm—6:00 pm 

March 8—Daylight Savings Time  

Begins 

March 13—End of 3rd Nine Weeks 

March  13—Second Grade to Rob-

ins  Theater to see “Shrek” 

March 18—Kindergarten Family 

Day, 10:00 am 

March 19—Kindergarten To TAG 

March 19—SPRING BEGINS!! 

March 30-  K-2 Academic Awards 

 

 

It is hard to believe that Spring is near!  Don't for-
get to turn the clocks ahead on Sunday, March 8!  
This is an important time of year because your 
child is preparing for First Grade!  Please make 
sure they are here every day and on time.  Please 
work on Sight Words, Writing, and all kindergarten 
skills with your child daily!  We appreciate you!  Now is a great 
time to begin looking for good children's literature and fill those 
Easter Baskets with books!   
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